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Left: Lisa Marbury, President; Right: NM State Rep G. Louise and the Minority Voting Participation Delegation  

A Letter from The President 
 

Seasonôs Greetings fellow Citizen Diplomats! 

 

I would like to start by thanking all of you for helping us have such a successful year 

this year at Global Ties ABQ.  Your support of the mission of the organization was very 

evident throughout the year and especially at our Appreciation Reception. What a won-

derful turn out we had at the Albuquerque Museum on October 28th.  It is my hope that 

we can make this an annual event where we can publicly thank our wonderful volun-

teers and resources. 

 

I would also like to thank Adelle Lees, our Director, for her work in securing the Mayorôs 

Prize grant funding for this next year. You can learn more about this prize and the pro-

gram behind it in another section of this newsletter, but I want to emphasize that this is 

exactly the kind of work that we will be doing to help strengthen our organization and 

bring more opportunity to our community and to our international visitors.  It aligns per-

fectly with our mission. 

 

Lastly, I would like to say that Global Ties ABQ will be represented at the Global Ties 

US National Conference in Washington DC in January.  Adelle Lees, Gary Pierce, and I 

will be attending this conference to learn more about how we can continue to make 

positive strides in connecting emerging international visitors with our local community 

leaders and innovators.   

 

Peace, Joy & Understanding to you and yours in the New Year! 

Lisa 

 

 
 December 2015 

ñThe history of the state 

moved me and I think it 

is so powerfulò 

-Zonke Mpotulo (South Africa) 

 

ñI will never forget the 

experience I had in Al-

buquerque. Thank you 

very much for your over-

all hospitalityò  

-Biniyam Gessese (Ethiopia) 

 



 2 

Upcoming Monthly  

Topics for our Social 

Media:  

¶ Decemberï Cultural 

Heritage 

¶ Januaryï Global 

Health 

¶ Februaryï Minority 

Communities 

Social Mediaé 
Make sure to like us on Face-
book and follow us on Linked 

In and Twitter 
(@diplomacyABQ)  

 

 

 

 

 

Global Ties ABQ Ap-

preciation Reception  

Over 100  volunteers, mem-

bers, and community re-

sources were in attendance 

to celebrate our new name 

and to honor our community 

resources and volunteers 

that work with us to promote 

citizen diplomacy. We were 

joined by Jennifer Clinton, 

President of Global Ties US. 

and Maggie Hart-Stebbins, 

County Commissioner of  

Bernalillo County .  

Award Winners: 

¶ Americans for Indian Op-

portunity 

¶ Southwest Womenôs Law 

Center  

¶ Pueblo of Laguna 

¶ Mrs. Carmen Martin 

¶ Dr. Bruce Harrill 

¶ Mr. Randy Trask 

 


